
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK: PEPPERONI PIZZA POCKET, SYRUP, AND MIXED FRUIT.  LUNCH:  GOLDEN 
CHICKEN TENDERS, WHOLE GRAIN RICE, MIXED VEGETABLES, SALAD, AND FRUIT.  CAFETERIA 
MONITORS: report 30 minutes before lunch. Failure to report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE: 
To be announced later by the Vice Principal's Office. 

TODAY IS 
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2019 

REGULAR Schedule: 
3, 4, RECESS, 

5, 6, LUNCH, 7 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If no TV access, please read 
this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
The following students need to report to P-18 immediately after morning broadcast.  Thank you! 
 

Negrete-Cardenas Heriberto 

Netty-Curbelo Franchesca 

Nino Michelle 

Pacheco Ivan 

Rendon Galilea 

Suniega Rafael 

Tariga Euri 

Torricer Renz 

Lopez Dylan 

Pacheco-Banuelos Abraham 

Romano-Hernandez Emiliano 

Supnet Glaiza 

Perez Karen 

Mercado Sunshine 

Valiente Crystal 
 

The following students need to check in with your period 5 teachers and then report to P18 immediately 
after morning recess-  

Chen, Jian Wei 

Rosqueta, Jamykha Misay V 

Baltazar-Rodriguez, Leilani G 

Busa Maria 

Olea Briceno, Damali Aileen 

Lara Lopez Jose 

De Leon, Achillez 

Barre Jayrald 

Sumngat, John Paul 

Tomboc, Elmer Jon 

Apilado, Vince Jerome 

Simon, JenaMarie  

Rocha-Lugo, Kaira 

Agdeppa, Ramon Julius 

Tayan Jobert 

Alvarez Diaz, Jocelyn N 

Torren Milliana 

Angeles, Ashley K 

Castillo Breanna 

Agcaoili Sallybert 

Torricer, Jerry Calipjo 
 

Congratulations to the following students who placed at the state PTSA reflection competition:   Jorden 
Beam - 3rd place in film production "We Thank You", Temaleti Afu - 3rd place in literature category "The 
Ones Without a Name, and Sosefina Riley - 2nd place in photography "My Un-Acknowledged 
Hero". Please come by the SAC Office to pick your Starbucks gift card with Ms. Pakalana Phillips. Mahalo! 

Congratulations to Sierra Carney and Camille Lavalle who placed 2nd in the Boomilever competition at 
Saturday's Science Olympiad.  Congratulations to all in our Science Olympiad team! 

Senior Po'okela will be meeting in the Cafe on Feb 6th for Po'okela to hear a guest speaker from Na Hua 
Ho'ohuli i ka Pono talk about summer paid internship programs. 

Special Shout out to the Hawaiiana Club giving back by sharing the hula with the Kapa'a, Kaua'i Easter 
Seals and visiting sacred places such as the Kalalau Lookout. 

COUNSELORS CORNER: 
The College & Career Center will be closed from Thursday, February 7 and will reopen on Tuesday, February 
19. If you have any questions or concerns please see Miss Kristy immediately. She will be available on a 
limited basis through email and Remind app during the time she is gone. 
 
Foodland Shop For Higher Education scholarship is coming up next week Wednesday! Lahainaluna High 
School has been consistently #1 for years but last year, we did not take the top spot.  Let's change that.  Please 
encourage your parents to designate their maika'i points for Lahainaluna and number 7562 at any Foodland or 
Foodland Farms stores.  Also, share and tag often using @FoodlandHawaii #ShopForHigherEducation for 
Facebook/Twitter posts and @FoodlandHI #ShopForHigherEducation for Instagram.  The contest starts 
February 6th to March 19th. 
 
SAT School Day, Wednesday March 6.  Registration forms can be picked up from Miss Kristy. Then 
the completed form & payment ($64.50 or if on Free or reduced lunch test is FREE)  Are due to Miss 
Kristy on Feb 22 
 
10th Grade Class of 2021~ Sophomore Class 
PSAT 10 register NOW.  Get the form from either Miss Kristy or your grade level counselor Gary 
Reiss. Return completed from and payment to Miss Kristy, DUE by 2/22! 
 
 
CLUB CHATTER 
Attention all Rotary Interact members.  We have a meeting Friday, February 8th at lunch.  We will be 
putting together our Valentine goodie bags.  If you have not dropped off your Valentine items please do 
so to Mrs. Dicker  before Friday so the Interact Board has time to organize.  If you have not turned in 
your money for our International project from your cell phone wallet sales you must do so to Mrs. 
Dicker  immediately to remain a member in good standing 
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